
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Community organisations 
will be spending this week 
putting the final touches 
to Friday’s Australia Day 
celebrations. 
Gatherings will be held at 
Barham/Koondrook,  
Cohuna, Kerang, Leitchville, Murrabit and 
Quambatook, enabling residents and 
visitors to come together and celebrate 
what it means to be an Australian. 
Event details can be found at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/events  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Ross Stanton 
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
The next Meeting of Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 21 February at the Kerang 
Senior Citizens Centre, starting at 6pm. A 
recording will be available at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/meetings no later than 
24 hours after this meeting. 
Residents can submit questions to Council 
for consideration during Question Time by 
completing a form at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/QuestionTime by 5pm 
the day before each meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
Council services, including transfer 
stations, will be closed on Friday, 26 
January 2024 for the Australia Day public 
holiday. 
For after-hours emergencies, including 
animal/livestock matters, please call 
Council’s on-call service on 0409 022 920. 
 

 

SPORTING CLUBS DINNER, TINY 
TOWNS SHOWCASE PLANNED 

Former sports journalist and small towns 
advocate, Brad McEwan will host two free 
flood recovery events this February: 

• The Gannawarra Sporting Club Dinner, 
occurring a Kbar Function Room on 
Thursday, 15 February from 6.30pm; 
and 

• The Gannawarra Tiny Towns 
Showcase, occurring at Northern 
District Community Health, Kerang on 
Friday, 16 February from 10am. 

For event details and to book, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/events  

EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Early Years Support Officer – Temporary 

part-time  

• Community Recovery Support Officer – 

Temporary full-time or temporary part-

time role 

• Kindergarten Teacher – Casual 

• Early Childhood Educator – Casual 

positions available 

For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 24 JANUARY 
COHUNA (10.30am – 12 noon) 
KERANG (4pm – 5.30pm) 
NOTE:  Bookings are essential, which can be 
made by phoning (03) 5450 9333.  For more 
details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/immunisation 
 

CHRISTMAS DAY, JANUARY 
STORM, FLASH FLOODING 
Council would like to help residents whose 
homes, infrastructure or businesses were 
damaged by the recent storms and flooding. 
To find out what support and assistance is 
available, phone Council’s Flood Recovery 
Support Team on (03) 5450 9333 or 
complete the form available under the 
"Have you been impacted by the 
floods/storms" heading at 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/floods  
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HAVE YOUR SAY ON COUNCIL’S 
PERFORMANCE  
Residents are encouraged to provide 
feedback on Council’s performance by 
participating in the annual Community 
Satisfaction Survey. 
Independent market research agency 
National Field Services will interview 400 
residents over the age of 18 by telephone 
from Monday, 29 January, asking 
participants to assess Council’s overall 
performance.  
Anyone who has any queries about the 
Community Satisfaction Survey is 
encouraged to contact Council on (03) 
5450 9333. 

 

AROUND THE PADDOCK DAIRY 
FARMER DINNER 
Leading rural mental health speaker, 
Warren Davies, also known as The 
Unbreakable Farmer, will be the special 
guest at the free Around the Paddock dairy 
farmer dinner, occurring at Jen’s on 
George, Cohuna on Wednesday, 7 
February from 6.30pm. 
The dinner will also include the launch of 
the Agricultural Victoria After the Flood 
podcast series, which features local 
farmers. 
For event details and to book, visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/events  
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